
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Thursday, Oct. 18th 

Time is running out!  There are only 5 days left to turn in your Yearbook Cover Contest 

entries!  Remember: this year’s theme is Behind the Scenes and you need to have your cover 

turned in to Mrs. Stoskopf (room 219) by Tuesday afternoon.  There are still some entry forms 

left by the main office – why not spend some time tomorrow working on your amazing 

creation? 

"Faith group is a great way to share your faith with other students. This group is student led and meet 

most Tuesdays after school at Mr. Anderson’s room (room 205) from 2:50 to 4:00. We have food, 

fellowship, and fun! Join us next Tuesday, the 23rd, for our first meeting. Hope to see you there!" 

A reminder that distinguished author, Sharon Draper, will visit Gateway next week on 10/24.  If you 

would like to purchase autographed copies of any of her books, please pick up an order form in the 

library and have it returned to the office by this Monday.  

In Grit news….Well known to have dyslexia, Richard Branson performed very poorly 

in his classroom education. He failed most of his exams and was considered a 

challenged student. Instead of focusing on his inability to study, he focused on his 

charming personality. Through grit and discipline, Richard founded a magazine, a 

recording studio and eventually the airline that he is well known for, Virgin Atlantic. 

He is now the fourth most wealthy individual in the United Kingdom. 

Remember Guardians, guard your character. 

 

http://greatperformersacademy.com/habits/8-easy-but-powerful-ways-to-develop-an-unbreakable-self-discipline

